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Jake Morris

From: SPREADBOROUGH Daniel * DAS <Daniel.SPREADBOROUGH@das.oregon.gov>
Sent: Thursday, November 7, 2024 2:05 PM
To: Jake Morris
Cc: NEBEKER Scott * DAS
Subject: Mahonia Hall Fence and Landscaping 

Hello Jake- 
 
It has come to our attention that there are some concerns about the proposed fence and landscaping changes at Mahonia Hall. 
There was some communication to our leadership team from one or more neighbors regarding the changes. 
I would like to withdraw our application for the historic review and approval until we can better assess these concerns. 
 
Thank you, 
Dan Spreadborough 
Construction Project Manager 
Enterprise Asset Management 
Department of Administrative Services  
State of Oregon 
1225 Ferry St, SE, Salem, OR 97301 
971-599-8678 

 
 


